
 

    

 

FOI_68_20/21 – FOI request concerning – External Well-Led 
Review 
 
I confirm that we hold the information as below.  
 
In accordance with NHSI’s requirement to undertaken an external review in accordance with 
‘Developmental reviews of leadership and governance using the Well- Led Framework: 
guidance for NHS Trusts and NHS Foundation Trusts’, we are yet to undertake the review 
and plan to do so within Q1 2021/22, which is within the timescale as stipulated by NHSI. 
Therefore, the answer to the below questions is N/A 
 
1. When it happened (MM/YY) 
2. Who was commissioned to undertake it?  
3. What was the cost of it? 

 
N/A 


